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I don't think the current law should be changed when you bury someone 

you expect it to be for life especially if it is a baby how can a person be 

expected to pay out possibly 3 times in there life for the one burial or if it 

is passed it should only apply to new sites and the people concerned are 

fully aware that it is only for 25 years but I think it is really low when a 

country is looking at passing things like this shame on you. 


